
 
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 

FEDERAL ENERGY REGULATORY COMMISSION 
 
 

Public Utility District No. 1 of Snohomish County    Project No. 13948-002 
 

ERRATA NOTICE 
 

(Issued December 12, 2014) 
 

On December 11, 2014, the Commission issued a “Notice of Draft Environmental 
Assessment” for the proposed Calligan Creek Hydroelectric Project, FERC No. 13948-
002.  The title of the notice is corrected to read that the environmental assessment is a 
single environmental assessment (EA).  The project is located in King County, 
Washington. 
  
   
 
 
 Kimberly D. Bose, 
        Secretary. 

 


